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Shonna McCray 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 4:10 PM 
To: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210034 
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Antonia Hover

From: Richard Rooney <richard@rwrooney.com>
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 1:29 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Reference: Tampa Electric “proposed changes in rates… Proposed 2022”

Attention: Office of Commission Clerk 
 
My brief comments: Basic Service Charge, increase approximately 40%; Energy and Demand Charge, increase 
approximately 26%; requested increase primarily due to associated depreciation. 
 
I’m thinking the percentage increase appears to be unreasonable and the depreciation thing appears to be an 
accounting measure to improve their book value with major rate increases. 
 
Hopefully y’all got a handle on this stuff. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Richard Rooney, Lithia 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad ..... 
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Antonia Hover

From: vanessa fournier <fournier.v117@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 2:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Docket#20210034-El

I wish to make a comment about Tampa electric seeking approval to raise our rates. 
 
I live in Apollo Beach. The construction and the building has not stopped since I moved here three years ago. 
Hillsborough county is growing by leaps and bounds and it seems that our zoning board doesn’t care if every 
single square inch of the entire state of Florida is built upon so that eventually we’ll all just fall into the ocean 
before that we’ll  probably be stuck in traffic for days 
My point is with all the new homes and the new businesses and all the new housing that has generated tons of 
new accounts and money for Tampa Electric how could they possibly be asking us to pay more? We pay 
enough as it is. 1 mile from here they are putting in 650 new homes that is 650 new customers in Apollo Beach 
they do not need nor do they deserve an increase in our rates. Every single thing has gone sky high gas food 
everything no one‘s going to be able to afford to survive anymore especially the elderly in Florida that live on 
fixed incomes like myself! 
It’s ridiculous and you need to deny their request for any increases until the state of our country improves 
drastically and that is not going to be for a very long time. 
Thank you for your attention and for not trying to rape Tampa electric customers! 
Sincerely 
Vanessa Fournier  
101 St Pierres Way 
Apollo Beach FL 33572 




